
Paul Plumadore 
 
Dear Sirs,

I have had a home on the Delaware River for over 30 years and am very aware of its status as one of
the few clean rivers left in America. The Delaware is already stressed due to the demands of the
Pepacton and Cannonsville reservoirs and New Jersey. It is a tragic and irresponsible idea to
consider using it as a source for fracking water or to consider any dumping of fracking waste in the
Delaware valley. Though I oppose this practice anyplace, the Delaware valley is a particularly
sensitive area. Water is Life! 

Thanks you.
 


